
 

GLS/C/956-25  CIRCULAR 09 January 2025 
   VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE – GRADES 6-9 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Virtual Open House for Grades 6 to 9 has been scheduled for 
13th January 2025, from 12:45 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. to review and discuss the progress of your child. 
Please find below the details. 
 
Date: 13th January 2025 
Mode: Online – Microsoft Teams 
Time: 12:45 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 
Please note that students of Grades 6 -9 will have regular classes until the 6th period on this day, 
followed by an early dispersal at 1:00 p.m.  
 
The Open House is an opportunity for parents to have a discussion with their child’s teacher about 
his/her 
progress. The teachers will be sharing formative comments detailing the strengths and next steps for 
your 
child in all the core subjects. You can access your child’s report online on 10th January 2025. 
However, please note that in case of any outstanding fees (tuition fees, e-resource fees and pending 
transport fees), the report will be accessible only after all fee dues are cleared. 
 
You will receive an email from the class teacher with the specific time slot for the meeting and the 
virtual meeting link to join at the scheduled time. 
 
Kindly note that since class teachers will be scheduling back-to-back meetings with every parent, the 
time slots provided will need to be strictly adhered to. In case you wish to discuss any particular issue 
in detail or have any specific queries you could send an email request to the class teacher or 
supervisor, and we shall schedule a virtual meeting at another mutually convenient date and time. 
 
We look forward to your wholehearted support, constructive feedback, and sterling partnership in 
your 
child’s learning journey. 
 

Warm regards, 

 
 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 


